


A DIFFICULT JOURNEY 



LUKE 9:51 

As the time approached for him to be 
taken up to heaven, Jesus resolutely 
set out for Jerusalem. 



LUKE 9:43b-45 

While everyone was marveling at all 
Jesus did, he said to his disciples, 
“Listen carefully to what I am about to 
tell you: The Son of Man is going to be 
delivered into the hands of men…” 



LUKE 9:43b-45 

But they did not understand what this 
meant. It was hidden from them, so 
that they did not grasp it, and they 
were afraid to ask him about it. 



LUKE 12:49-50 

“I have come to bring fire on the earth, 
and how I wish it were already kindled! 
But I have a baptism to undergo, and 
what constraint I am under until it is 
completed!” 



LUKE 13:31-33 

At that time some Pharisees came to 
Jesus and said to him, “Leave this place 
and go somewhere else. Herod wants 
to kill you.” He replied, “Go tell that fox, 
‘I will keep on driving out demons and 
healing people today and tomorrow, 
and on the third day I will reach my 
goal…’ 



LUKE 13:31-33 

In any case, I must press on today and 
tomorrow and the next day – for surely 
no prophet can die outside of 
Jerusalem! 



LUKE 17:25 

But first he must suffer many things 
and be rejected by this generation. 



LUKE 18:31-34 

Jesus took the Twelve aside and told 
them, “We are going up to Jerusalem, 
and everything that is written by the 
prophets about the Son of Man will be 
fulfilled. He will be delivered over to the 
Gentiles. They will mock him, insult him 
and spit on him; … 



LUKE 18:31-34 

they will flog him and kill him. On the 
third day he will rise again.”  
The disciples did not understand any of 
this. Its meaning was hidden from 
them, and they did not know what he 
was talking about. 



JESUS’ WEAPON: 
PRAYER 



TEACH US TO PRAY 



LUKE 11:1 

One day Jesus was praying in a certain 
place. When he finished, one of his 
disciples said to him, “Lord, teach us to 
pray, just as John taught his disciples.” 



THE LORD’S PRAYER  



LUKE 11:1 

One day Jesus was praying in a certain 
place. When he finished, one of his 
disciples said to him, “Lord, teach us to 
pray, just as John taught his disciples.” 
He said to them, “When you pray, say… 
 



LUKE 11:1 

“Father, 
hallowed be your name, 
your kingdom come. 
Give us each day our daily bread. 
Forgive us our sins, 
for we also forgive everyone who sins 
against us. 
And lead us not into temptation.” 



OUR RELATIONSHIP 



LUKE 11:2a 

Father 



RESPECT FOR GOD 



LUKE 11:2b 

hallowed be your 
name. 



The Coming of  
God’s Kingdom  



PHYSICAL NEEDS 



LUKE 11:3 

Give us each day our 
daily bread. 



FORGIVENESS 



LUKE 11:4a 

Forgive us our sins, 
for we also forgive everyone 

who sins against us. 



PROTECTION FROM 
TEMPTATION 



LUKE 11:4b 

And lead us not into 
temptation. 



LUKE 11:5-10 

Then Jesus said to them, “Suppose you 
have a friend, and you go to him at 
midnight and say, ‘Friend, lend me 
three loaves of bread; a friend of mine 
on a journey has come to me, and I 
have no food to offer him…’ 



LUKE 11:5-10 

And suppose the one inside answers, 
‘Don’t bother me. The door is already 
locked, and my children and I are in 
bed. I can’t get up and give you 
anything…’ 



LUKE 11:5-10 

I tell you, even though he will not get 
up and give you the bread because of 
friendship, yet because of your 
shameless audacity he will surely get 
up and give you as much as you need… 



BE BOLD IN PRAYER 



LUKE 11:5-10 

So I say to you: Ask and it will be given 
to you; seek and you will find; knock 
and the door will be opened to you. For 
everyone who asks receives; the one 
who seeks finds; and to the one who 
knocks, the door will be opened. 



TRUST A GOOD GOD 
FOR YOUR NEEDS 



LUKE 11:11-13 

“Which of you fathers, if your son asks 
for a fish, will give him a snake 
instead? Or if he asks for an egg, will 
give him a scorpion?... 



LUKE 11:11-13 

If you then, though you are evil, know 
how to give good gifts to your children, 
how much more will your Father in 
heaven give the Holy Spirit to those 
who ask him!” 




